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Dear Mr. Qaqgaya,

The Spanish Competition Authority (CNC) has been asked to participate in the
celebration of the World Competition Day, observed on December 5 since 2010. We
would like to support CUTS and the UNCTAD Secretariat for this important awareness
campaign.

As you know, our Institution has been very acting promoting co-operation
activities in this field, mainly in Latin American Countries but also in other Countries like
Russia, Ukraine or Morocco. We are therefore conscious of the very important mission
you are entitled for. We wish you all the best with this campaign and we are glad to join
other Competition Authorities participating in this initiative.

Furthermore, we think the topic you have selected for this year's summit:
“Adverse Impact of Cartels on the Poor” could bring light and awareness of the
importance of Competition Policies to many developing countries.

Yours sincerely, /



